
NOTES:

Do not scale from this drawing. 

Any discrepancies to be brought to the attention of the 
architect.

This drawing to be read in conjunction with other relevant 
drawings and the specif ication.

Copyright in this drawing remains the property of XXXXX. This 
drawing may not be copied or used without the permission of 
XXXX.

Design intent only. Setting-out is based on outline survey only. 
All dimensions shown on this drawing are to be checked on site.

0 25 M



NOTES:

Do not scale from this drawing. 

Any discrepancies to be brought to the attention of the 
architect.

This drawing to be read in conjunction with other relevant 
drawings and the specif ication.

Copyright in this drawing remains the property of XXXXX. This 
drawing may not be copied or used without the permission of 
XXXX.

Design intent only. Setting-out is based on outline survey only. 
All dimensions shown on this drawing are to be checked on site.

0 25 M



NOTES:

Do not scale from this drawing. 

Any discrepancies to be brought to the attention of the 
architect.

This drawing to be read in conjunction with other relevant 
drawings and the specif ication.

Copyright in this drawing remains the property of XXXXX. This 
drawing may not be copied or used without the permission of 
XXXX.

Design intent only. Setting-out is based on outline survey only. 
All dimensions shown on this drawing are to be checked on site.

0 25 M



NOTES:

Do not scale from this drawing. 

Any discrepancies to be brought to the attention of the 
architect.

This drawing to be read in conjunction with other relevant 
drawings and the specif ication.

Copyright in this drawing remains the property of XXXXX. This 
drawing may not be copied or used without the permission of 
XXXX.

Design intent only. Setting-out is based on outline survey only. 
All dimensions shown on this drawing are to be checked on site.

0 25 M



NOTES:

Do not scale from this drawing. 

Any discrepancies to be brought to the attention of the 
architect.

This drawing to be read in conjunction with other relevant 
drawings and the specif ication.

Copyright in this drawing remains the property of XXXXX. This 
drawing may not be copied or used without the permission of 
XXXX.

Design intent only. Setting-out is based on outline survey only. 
All dimensions shown on this drawing are to be checked on site.

0 25 M


	PAL-100-GROUND FLOOR
	Viewport-1

	PAL-101-FIRST FLOOR
	Viewport-14

	PAL-102-SECOND FLOOR
	Viewport-16

	PAL-103-THIRD FLOOR
	Viewport-18

	PAL-104-FOURTH FLOOR
	Viewport-20


